
The Gore District Council has received the following application for resource consent: 
 
Resource Consent: LU 2014-95 Restricted Discretionary 
 
Name of Applicant: Taha Fertilizer Industries Limited (on behalf of Taha Asia Pacific and Taha          
Fertilizer Industries Limited)      
 
Location of Site: 109, 116-130 Kana Street, Mataura. Gore District  
 
Description of Application: To store a class 6 and 9 hazardous substance above the quantities          
permitted for sites in the Industrial Zone for a period of 2 years and subject to a programmed             
removal to be tied to the establishment of alternative storage facilities. No further product will be 
brought to the site for storage. 
 
Process to be followed: 
The full application may be inspected at the Council’s civic administration building, 29 Civic Avenue, 
Gore, the Gore Library and the Mataura Service Centre during normal office hours. It is also available 
on the Council website www.goredc.govt.nz. 
 
Any person may make a submission on the application, either in support, opposition or neutral.     
Submissions may be made by sending a written or electronic submission to the Council. The           
submission must include the matters contained in Form 13 of the Resource Management Regulation 
2003.  Copies of this form are available from the Gore District Council offices and also on the       
Council’s web site.  Submissions may be delivered to the Council’s office at 29 Civic Avenue, mailed to 
PO Box 8, Gore 9740, faxed to (03) 209-0357 or emailed to info@goredc.govt.nz. Submissions close at 
5pm on 14 April 2015. 
 
You must serve a copy of your submission on the applicant whose address for service is 162b Bond 
Row, Invercargill 9810, New Zealand or by email to nathan@tahacorp.com as soon as reasonably 
practicable after serving your submission on the Council.   
 
Any enquiries regarding the processing of this resource consent or the opportunity of making a     
submission can also be made to the Council’s Senior Planner, Howard Alchin telephone (03)209-0387 
or via email halchin@goredc.govt.nz  
 
Dated at Gore this 13th day of March 2015. 
 
 
 
 
pp. Stephen Parry 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gore District Council 
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